
From: Kate Henry 

Sent: 30 November 2022 09:24 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: FW: Objection to the planning permission application for Howitt 

Close 

 
Please log as objection to 2022/3635/P 
 
Thanks  
 

--  

From: LHB Gannon 

Sent: 20 November 2022 22:41 

To: Kate Henry 

Subject: Objection to the planning permission application for Howitt Close 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Ms Henry,  
 
Reference: 2022/3635/P  
 
My name is Liz Gannon. My husband Iain 
 
We have owned our home here since 2013 and are active in our neighborhood 
community. I wanted to raise our objections to the planning application for building 
the mansard extension at Howitt Close. 
 
Simply stated, I think the proposed works cause a tremendous amount of undue 
stress for all involved, for the benefit of a very few.  
 
Howitt Close is a building of architectural significance, and a change of the nature 
proposed is not in keeping with the style of the neighborhood, and sets a poor 
precedent for protecting the look and feel of the neighborhood as it pertains to future 
applications. 
 
These proposed works cause a lot of stress to the current residents of Howitt Close, 
rendering them all but homeless for the duration of the works. 



 
The extension will even impact those living on Glenloch, Glenmore and Glenilla with 
all the sights, sounds and traffic brought on by a project of this nature.  
 
The neighborhood has undergone a fair amount of inconvenience at the hands of the 
council and private construction projects - from the nonstop demolition and rebuilding 
on Glenilla to tearing up and re-structuring Haverstock Hill to accommodate bike 
lanes. 
 
I am hard pressed to believe that subjecting the residents of Howitt Close as well as 
the members of the local community to this work is worth seven additional 
residences.  
 
Thank you for making note of our objection in this matter. 
Best, 
Liz 
 
Liz Gannon (née Brucks) 
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